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United Nations Nations Unies
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM MEMORANDUM INTERIEUR

TO: Members
A: Task Force on Common Services

THROUGH:

ifrir-N±wa,
J^-

DATE: 4 March 2002

REFERENCE:

FROM: T o s h i y u fcir-tffwa, Assistant Secretary-General
DE: for Central Support Services

SUBJECT: Digital Archive Project - Common Services

In our Task Force meeting of December 2000, we agreed to
initiate Phase I of the Digital Archive Project that was
initially planned in 1998. This preliminary phase would run
parallel to the Appraisal Decision Assistance Project that is
currently underway.

The two ARM projects have a common objective of eliminating
redundant documentation, preserving and ensuring continued
access to core records with legal, financial, historical and
other institutional values. Mr. Tom Ruller (consultant) has
been commissioned by the Working Group to revise the 1998
Statement of Work that is required to develop a Comprehensive
Strategic Plan RFP.

As requested in the Task Force meeting of 18 January, we are
attaching a copy of the Action Plan that has been developed by
the Working Group for your perusal. I have also asked the
Working Group and the consultant to be present in our next Task
Force meeting of 8 March, in order to respond directly to your
queries pertaining to the Action Plan.

Similar to the Appraisal exercise, we need substantive inputs
from all concerned parties during the design stages'-iô order to
expedite this Phase I. I believe that your respective Working
Group members will be in touch with you directly to request for
your support and to ensure that the relevant technical staff in
your organizations are briefed and participate in the design
stage.

Thank you.


